
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

LEVEL CROSSING UPGRADE 
Reference Number: U314KM 

MAY 2024 

From 6:00am, Tuesday 21 May 
 

Ogilvie St, Denman level crossing upgrade 

Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC) is upgrading the Ogilvie St level crossing in Denman, to 

make it safer for road users, pedestrians and rail traffic. The work will include rail works, level & 

pedestrian crossing upgrade as well as improvements to the road, pedestrian footpath and fencing. 

We will be working continuously from 6:00am, Tuesday 21 May to 6:00am, Friday 24 May, 

including nights. We will then be working from 6:00am to 5:00pm, Friday 24 May to Friday 28 

June, during the day only.  To deliver this work, the level crossing at Ogilvie St, Denman will be 

closed during these times. 

 

 

Why is this crossing being 

upgraded? 

Safety at level crossings is one of our priority 

areas and we are committed to keeping road 

users and train drivers safe. 

 

This upgrade will improve both road and rail 

surfaces, making it safer, smoother and 

quieter for all users, including vehicles and 

pedestrians, as well as rail traffic. 

 

Vehicle detour 

Vehicles should use the level crossing at 

Turner St during this time. 

 Ogilvie St level crossing closed 

 Alternate crossing at Turner St 

 



 

 

 

 Temporary level crossing closure 

The Ogilvie St level crossing will be closed to vehicles and pedestrians during the following times: 

• 6:00am, Tuesday 21 May to 6:00am, Friday 24 May, including nights  

The level crossing will be closed to vehicles only from: 

• 6:00am Friday 24 May to 5:00pm, Friday 28 June, including nights 

o Pedestrians will be able to use the crossing during this time. 

 

How could this work affect you?  

A vehicle detour will be in operation while we complete these works. Vehicles should detour via 
Virginia St, Turner St and Almond St (see map on front page). Traffic controllers and signage will 
guide road users. 

You may have noticed we have already begun some construction activities and taking deliveries.  

We will provide another update ahead of our August possession, when we will complete the level 
crossing upgrade. 

When completed, bells, lights, boom gates and pedestrian gates will operate at the level crossing. 

 

 

How can we help? 

ARTC is committed to minimising the impact of our work on our neighbours. If you will be impacted by 

these upgrade works, we encourage you to contact us. Please call our Enviroline on 1300 550 402 or 

email enviroline@artc.com.au to discuss how we can best help you. 

We will continue to work closely with Muswellbrook Shire Council and other stakeholders to ensure 

critical services are maintained for residents while we deliver this important project. 
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